Season’s Greetings!

This year Church Mutual’s Employee Association did their Jean Day
collections a bit different. We offered employees the option to pay for
the full year right away. Some of the employees took full advantage of
this option however, with changes to our work environment due to
COVID, we were not able to obtain the usual amount you may have
seen in the past. However, we are happy to say that we still are able to
give you a small donation which is enclosed.

We wish you all well through this Holiday Season and the future to
come.

Happy Holidays from the Employees of Church
Mutual Insurance Company!



